
Mr. Rhoades, 

I am reaching out to you to express my objection to Senate Bill 941, and ask that you allow for ample 

public comment on this misguided bill.   

 

Far too often it seems that local government feels the need to create new legislation instead of 

enforcing the laws already on the books.  How will this bill help law abiding Oregonians live a safer life 

and enjoy the freedoms guaranteed to all of us under the United States Constitution?  Why should the 

criminal acts of the few be the burden of those of us who follow the rules?   

Please do not fall into the trap of creating more bureaucracy that restricts the rights of the masses and 

yet still falls woefully short of making anyone in Oregon safer. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Krajczynski 

Oregon Voter 

 


